
Middle School
Open House
September 3rd, 2024

Schedule

Doors will be open to 6th graders
to collect their schedules and
find a seat in the gym. 

4:45 pm

5:00 pm

6:00 pm

There will be a message from our
principals and 6th grade teachers
beginning promptly at 5 pm. Lockers
will be available to practice after
the open house is over.

7th and 8th graders are welcome
to come and meet their teachers,
get their locker information and
schedules, and leave supplies if
necessary. Teachers will have
syllabuses and will be available
for parent questions. 

We would like to invite all middle school
students and their families to come explore

the Middle School before their first day.

7:00 pm Event concludes

Administrators
and counselors will

also be available
to answer
questions.

We look forward to seeing you in September!


